

3000 W Madison Ave. Suite 500 Fairfield, IA 52556



(641) 469-5778

January Newsletter

Contact Information

Director:

Brandi Bettin director@addingtonplacefairfield.com

Community Relations Coordinator:

Josie Heilmann welcome@addingtonplacefairfield.com

Healthcare Coordinator:

Christy Heckethorn

Culinary Coordinator:

Amber Howard culinary@addingtonplacefairfield.com

Life Enrichment Coordinator:

Deborah Sirdoreus lec@addingtonplacefairfield.com

Resident Birthdays

01/17 Ron More

01/18 Ruth Hammes

01/20 Al Lane

01/21 Helen Adam



THANKFULNESS

Jason really gave our residents "pumpkin" to talk about for our Thanksgiving meal! He had all the fixings ready for an incredible meal where they got the chance to reflect on many blessings!



BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS

Year 99 and a few friends surprised Erma today, but she was

more than ready and her smile says it all!

There's no place like home, especially on your birthday!

Dorothy had to break out her special red shoes to celebrate her 90th birthday, look





NATIONAL COCO DAY



Happy National Cocoa Day!

There might not be snow on the ground yet, but that didn't Stop our residents

Smiles all around thanks to our tasty toppings and different cocoa flavors!

CHRISTMAS FUN

Al Lane help decorate our big, as he's tall and could reach the high spots.

We kicked off the Christmas holiday with the Fairfield Middle School Choir coming to sing for the resident's on December 16th.

Then on December 17th we had two of our resident's daughter's come sing and play the piano.

With all the smiles, I'm sure our resident's enjoyed the music and caroling. Christmas is in the air!







Everyone at Addington Place is wishing you and your families very Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year!

Have a safe and wonderful time during these blessed holidays.

d

2